
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are reminding everyone driving 

to the Elementary School that 

parking (even for just a quick second) 

is not allowed in the bus lanes from 

7:30 AM -5:00 PM.  Driving through 

bus lanes puts the safety of our 

school and visitors at risk.  Clarendon 

street offers two quick drop off loops 

between 8:50 and 9:10. 

Bus lanes are indicated by the long 

yellow rectangles in front of the 

length of the elementary school (not 

just in front of the crayons).    

It is against state law to pass a school 

bus with flashing lights, regardless of 

where that school bus is stopped. 

This is not a change in expectation, 

rather a reminder given the increase 

in traffic this year.   

 

 

We will have school staff in front of the school to walk students safely to the main lobby on 

the sidewalk for students who are dropped off before school for band, chorus, or other 

activities.  We will use reminder safety cones, school staff, as well as local law enforcement 

support to help with these concerns.  We need to keep our students safe, and our guests 

driving and parking on our campus safe.  Thank you for your help and support with this effort. 

 


